A Suplidora

Internacional, S.A.

Calidad a tu alcance...

March 23rd, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that | send this letter in representation of Suplidora Internacional, S.A to share
our appreciation of Keiser University and their work if serving the community while developing graduates

who demonstrate outstanding academic preparation for today’s job market, strong work ethic, and
trustworthiness.

Suplidora Internacional has been in the market for 30 years and has had the opportunity of welcoming
interns from Keiser University as part of our team, where they have showcased their professionalism,
organizational skills, time management and productivity. Additionally, we have had the pleasure of
cooperating with Keiser University’s faculty and their level of academic preparation, achievement, and
professional experience is a great testimony to Keiser University’s commitment to provide an outsta nding
education to their students. The dedication and success of Keiser University’s faculty and staff is evident
in the quality of their students and graduates.

Best regards,

Gloria Brgnes R.

General Manager /)
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Carretera Norte,
Edificio Armando Guido 1c. Abajo, 2c al Lago.

Managua, Nicaragua.
Teléfonos: 2249-3619 « Fax: 2249-6134
www.suplidora.com.ni
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